

49, Kashirskoe shosse, Moscow, 115409, Russia Tel.: +7 (495) 988-8282

Fax: +7 (495) 988-8383 E-mail: info@tvel.ru

www.tvel.ru

27 FEB 2018 _{Nº} 4/03-06/3061

Mr. M. Ghods General Director TAVANA Co. of Iran

Dear Mr. M. Ghods,

In reply to your letters No. LTR-6000-9476 dated 22.02.2018 and No. LTR-6000-9492 dated 24.02.2018 let me inform you that TVEL is agree with your proposal to increase the effectiveness of our experts participation in the works on FAs testing in DADS and visual inspection of leaked FA at BNPP-1.

The new proposed period of their business trip is from 13.03.2018 to 21.03.2018 and in this case the participation of TVEL' expert team in the above mentioned works can be from 14.03.2018 to 20.03.2018.

We need your urgent reply to change the terms of an already issued business trip of Russian experts.

Sincerely Yours,

A. Ugryumov Vice President for R&D







